Hi this is Rob Ridgeway, Superintendent at Harper Creek Community Schools. As
many of you are aware, Friday afternoon the Michigan Supreme Court ruled that
the Governor’s extension of the state of emergency after April 30, 2020 was
unconstitutional.

As we await more information from legislators, Harper Creek Community Schools
will continue to move forward with the Board of Education approved COVID-19
Preparedness and Response Plan, as well as our Extended Continuity of Learning
Plan, which require facial coverings for all students and staff.

Harper Creek Community Schools will continue to work with the Calhoun County
Department of Public Health and await clarification from legislators and the courts
for potential changes to our return to school planning.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership.



